
 

 

How to Apply for Admission to Selkirk College courses 
All students are required to apply to attend Selkirk College. If a student applies for the wrong program, the 

application processing is delayed and the student may lose a seat in the course they wish to take. 

To ensure that an application is received for the correct program, please follow the options below to apply on 
EducationPlannerBC: https://apply.educationplannerbc.ca/.  

New Provincial Instructor Diploma Program (PIDP) applications 
You haven’t taken any PIDP courses through Selkirk before, but want to start? Choose the following 

options on EducationPlannerBC – note a $40 application fee is required: 

 

 

The Category, Subject Area and Program will remain the same for each semester/term, the only item that 

will change will be the term for different offerings (Winter, Spring, Fall). 

Note: If you have PD funding you can often request that the one time $40 application fee be refunded to 

you through that process. 

https://apply.educationplannerbc.ca/


 

Office of the Registrar   |   Castlegar Campus   |   301 Frank Beinder Way, Castlegar, BC, V1N 4L3   |   admissions@selkirk.ca 

Returning PIDP applications 
Have you taken PIDP courses previously and want to take more?  You must still re-

apply, but an application fee is not required.  Choose the following options on 

EducationPlannerBC: 

 

 

The Category, Subject Area and Program will remain the same for each semester/term, 

the only item that will change will be the term for different offerings (Winter, Spring, 

Fall). 

 

Application Completion 

Once your application is received and our Enrolment Services team has processed the 

application, you will receive an email (to the one submitted on the application) with 

steps on how to register in your desired courses.  

Please note, that courses for the Provincial Instructor Diploma Program are now being 

run through Open Studies, which means you do not need to meet admission 

requirements. Please review the detailed information in your letter to follow. 

 


